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Attendance 

EYFS   94% 

Year 1   96% 

Year 2  97% 

Year 3  96% 

Year 4  95% 

Year 5  98% 

Year 6  95% 

Whole school  96% 

House Points 

News and updates: 

It has been another busy week in Reception. As well as using their measuring skills in maths to make 

playdough the children have also been learning about Chinese & Lunar New Year. Having listened to the 

traditional Chinese tale, ‘The Magic Paintbrush’, they drew maps for the characters in the story and 

made Chinese dragons. However, using chopsticks to eat noodles was definitely one of the highlights of 

the week! 

Mrs Manning’s Message 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

We’ve had an absolutely fantastic week in school. Our pupils 

have been fully immersed in exciting learning experiences that have 

sparked curiosity, creativity, and lots of fun. 
 

Year 3 had an unforgettable experience today as a real-life 
Roman soldier paid them a visit. They were transported back in 
time and had the chance to learn firsthand about life in the 
Roman Army. They explored the soldier’s uniform, weapons, and 
even participated in mock drills to understand what it was like to 
be a Roman soldier. 
 

Reception had a visit from two retained firefighters as part of 
their 'Real Life Heroes' topic. The children had the chance to 
ask questions, try on the equipment and learn all about the vital 
work our firefighters do to keep us safe. 
 

Year 4 took an imaginative journey to the Amazon Rainforest 
on Monday. This inspiring ‘trip’ fuelled their creatively and 
provided plenty of ideas for their new writing topic. 
 

It has been a week full of hands-on learning, inspiration, and 
memorable experiences. We're so proud of how engaged our 
pupils have been, and we look forward to more exciting weeks 
ahead! 

Thank you for your continued support        
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News and updates: Reading Assemblies  
In KS1 reading assembly they heard the story of My Big Brother Boris written by Liz Pichon.  
Little Croc loves his big brother, Boris, but lately Boris has been acting strangely. All he wants to 
do is eat and sleep and spend time with friends his own age – and he is SO grumpy. This story  
sparked interesting discussions about siblings and linked well to our British Value of tolerance. (Mrs Powell Year 
1) 
This Monday marked the 80th Anniversary of the Holocaust, a significant event that we commemorated as a 
school. We took time to explore its history and discuss the importance of remembering and reflecting on such a dark 

chapter in human history. Following this, I chose to read Fred or Foe by Michael Morpurgo, a powerful story about a 
young boy named Tucky, who is forced to leave the war-torn streets of London and seek refuge in the countryside. 
Through this story, we delved into how the war impacted countless individuals, including children like Tucky, and how 
people lost their lives fighting for justice and the protection of others. We reflected on the resilience and bravery 
displayed during those difficult times, and the lasting importance of remembering these sacrifices  
to ensure history doesn't repeat itself. (Mr Walker Year 5) 

 

News and updates:  

Last week, these Y3 and Y4 boys took part in a local football tournament, playing schools from across 
the county. It was a wonderful afternoon filled with plenty of fun and plenty of football. Whilst the 
results didn't always go their way, there was no faulting their heart, commitment and enthusiasm. Not 
only did they work so well as a team, but they also played in such a positive and respectful way. Well 
done boys - we’re extremely proud of you. 
 

Year One enjoyed using the technique of pointillism to create digital and felt  

tip artwork in the style of Georges Suerat.  They considered which medium  

they preferred and why.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A darkened room, a range of light sources and mirrors, and the opportunity to plot light path on the 

tabletops. Lots of happy learning, inquisitive children and science facts. Good job year 6.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


